From: publicaccess@westoxon.gov.uk [mailto:publicaccess@westoxon.gov.uk] 
Sent: 19 August 2015 18:17
To: Planning
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/02063/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:17 PM on 19 Aug 2015 from Not Available.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land East Of Woodstock Oxford Road Woodstock Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Outline Planning Application (all matters reserved except for means of access) for a mixed use development comprising: up to 1,200 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to a 120 unit care village (C2) with associated publicly accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 13,800sqm of locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including transport interchange; site for a Football Association step 5 football facility with publicly accessible ancillary facilities; public open space; associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works 

	Case Officer:
	Catherine Tetlow 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Not Available

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Not Available



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	- Affect local ecology 
- Highways 
- Landscape 
- Neighbourliness 
- Policy / Principle 

	Comments:
	Please do not double the size of our lovely, small town with this unreasonably large development. We have chosen to bring up our son in a small community which is semi rural and easy to navigate on foot, where he can enjoy an almost village childhood. The size of this development will change the community beyond recognition. He attends an outstanding school already. There is no requirement for a new school, it is not oversubscribed having recently expanded to 1.5 entry, all residents of Woodstock have a place at the school. The shape and size of the infrastructure of Woodstock will not support this increase in size and the plans do not support the infrastructure to be developed in a sustainable way. Travelling to Oxford for work is already a 45 minute minimum journey that will be increased through the volume of traffic and make the working day unmanageable with family life. The loss of farmland and green space will be an irreversible mistake that erodes the character of the town. We have already taken significant development over the past few years that supports affordable housing needs and the need to increase housing in proportion with the size of the town. This development is effectively a satellite housing estate that will destroy the town centre, pulling people away from the shops to shop at a supermarket which they will drive to. It is regrettable that Blenheim, who give very little to the town, want to take so much.



Many thanks

Rebecca rush 
63 new road Woodstock
Ox201pa

Becky
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